
CHRIST EPISCOPAL CHURCH—4548 Brooklyn Ave. NE, Seattle, WA 98105 

206-633-1611—www.christchurchseattle.org 

Sunday, November 4th 2018 
9:00 AM Nursery Care Available 
9:10 AM Adult Education 
10:00 AM 1928 Holy Eucharist 
10:00 AM Epic (Youth Group) 
10:00 AM Godly Play 
11:30 AM Festive Coffee Hour 
5:00 PM Catechumenate 
 
Tuesday, November 6th 2018 
12:10 PM Bachõs Lunch 
 
Wednesday, November 7th 2018 
10:30 AM Rectorõs Aid 
8:30 PM Compline 
 
Thursday, November 8th 2018 
7:30 PM Chancel Choir Rehearsal 
 
Saturday, November 10th 2018 
10:00 AM Rectorõs Aid Sale 
 
Sunday, November 11th 2018 
8:00 AM Rite I Holy Eucharist 
9:00 AM Chancel Choir Rehearsal 
9:00 AM Nursery Care Available 
9:10 AM Adult Education 
10:00 AM Rite II Holy Eucharist 
10:00 AM Epic (Youth Group) 
10:00 AM Godly Play 
11:30 AM Coffee Hour 
5:00 PM Catechumenate 
 

Do you want to add an event to the 
church calendar?  Contact the church 
office :  Office@Christchurchseattle.org 

A weekly publication of  Christ Episcopal Church.  

November 4th, 2018 

Rector’s Aid Invitational Fall Sale, November 10th 

On November 10th we will have a Saturday sale in Wilson Hall from 10 AM to 

2 PM. We are inviting family and friends who are unable to come to our 

Sunday sales due to their own church commitments. Please invite your all your 

friends so that we can donate more to worthy causes. This summer we 

donated $1,000 to the U District Food Bank and $1,000 to Bellwether 

Housing.  

Bach's Lunch: Music from the Birth of  Democracy, 
November 6th 

Christ Episcopal Church and Pacific Music Works present Bach's Lunch, our 
third season of FREE noontime concerts on the first Tuesday of every month, 
October through May. Bring your lunch and enjoy these informal concerts. 
This month, harpist Maxine Eilander and violinist Tekla Cunningham perform 
music from the salons of 1770s Paris, the intellectual, political, and cultural 
birthplace of the American and French revolutions. Featured composers 
include the Chevalier de Saint Georges, Anne Brillon de Jouy, and Zoe de la 
Rue.  

Women's Revival Potluck, Friday November 9, 7pm - Mark 
your calendar! 

We've "fallen back" and the days are dark and wet. Please plan to revive your 
spirits at the next Women's Revival Potluck, hosted by Gail Willis, on 
November 9.  Location: contact church office.  

This bi-monthly fellowship activity (second Friday evening of odd months) is 
open to all women of Christ Church and provides an opportunity to "revive" 
ourselves over good food and conversation. Please bring yourself, something 
to share for the potluck, and a friend if you'd like. Maps and driving directions 
will be available at the back of the church this Sunday. If you would like a ride 
(or are available to give a ride to others), please contact Marilynn McGlashan. 

Street parking is allowed but can be in short supply so carpooling is 
encouraged. If you need to be able to park close to the house, please call Gail 
to see about arranging a spot in their driveway.  
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Elizabeth Gregory Home Coat Drive 

The Elizabeth Gregory Home coat drive continues 

through the end of 2018.  Since our clients sleep either on 

the streets or in unheated shelters, warm coats with hoods 

are in great demand.  Coats do not need to be new.  As 

always, all sizes are needed, but we have a great need for 

sizes 1X and larger. 

  

Pastoral Care Team Seeking New Members 

Christ Church's Pastoral Care Teams were established in 
September of 2017.  Since then the Teams (there are 
four, serving one week per month) have responded to 
almost 50 calls for assistance ranging from requests for 
prayers, phone calls and/or cards of encouragement, 
home visits, rides given to medical appointments, meals 
made and delivered, and various other tasks that lighten 
the load of our fellow church friends going through a 
challenging or rough patch in their lives.  As this 
relatively new ministry evolves, we now find ourselves in 
need of more hands to do this precious and sustaining 
work of ministry.  If you would like to participate in this 
ministry - or if you have any questions about how this 
works or what it involves, please contact Susan Folk. 

 

Children’s Ministry Volunteers Needed 

The Christmas Pageant Team is looking for two kind 
souls to help out with rehearsals and the evening of 
(Dec. 24th) to help keep us moving and make every 
child feel welcome, included and comfortable. Please 
contact Heidi Hansen at kids@christchurchseattle.org 
to get involved. The more the merrier, and all the more 
helpful! 

The Godly Play class is in search of a back-up 
Storyteller. This is a unique and profoundly encouraging 
way to be a part of children's spiritual journey and your 
own. To learn more, contact Heidi at 
kids@christchurchseattle.org  All training and supports 
provided.  

Street Chaplaincy 

Street Chaplaincy is a way to follow our call in Matthew 
25:37-40 to provide for the "least of these." We serve 
them by walking The Ave and passing out survival 
supplies - food, water, and other necessities. If you 
would like to donate, see our wish list at https://bit.ly/
CECSClist, and if you order via smile.amazon.com, you 
can choose to have Amazon send a small monetary 
donation directly to Christ Church. And if you would 
like to walk with us, we leave around noon every 
Sunday. If you have any questions, contact Wes Ono or 
Rev. Shelly. 

 

Meal Prep Volunteers for Catechumenate 
Needed 

Water and Fire, our catechumenate program, is in need of 
volunteers to help prepare a simple supper to nourish our 
bodies as we seek to nourish our faith.  An easy soup, 
bread and beverage are all thatõs neededñalthough fruit 
or veggies are always welcome.  This is a quiet and lovely 
way to support those among us who are seeking God and 
discerning their place in God's church.  There are 15-20 
folks at every gathering engaged in this journey of 
spiritual discovery. 

Soup and fixings can be left in the Undercroft refrigerator 
or freezer at your convenience!  Commercial soup in 
boxes (4 boxes seem to feed us all) can be left on the 
counter in the Undercroft kitchen, labeled Water & 
Fire.  Or, if your schedule allows, you are most welcome 
to join Lou and Sean at 4:30 to have food ready at 5 
when our gatherings begin (enter at 47th street).  Please e
-mail Lou Cabeen if you can help. Thank you!   

Good Music, a Good Cause, and a New 
Venue on November 28th  

The Rain City Symphony, a non-profit orchestra, 
presents an annual pre-Christmas concert to benefit the 
United Churches Emergency Fund. This yearõs concert 
will be at 7:30 p.m. on Wednesday, Nov. 28, at Seattle 
Mennonite Church, 3120 NE 125th St. in Lake City -- a 
new venue. The program will feature music by Ferdinand 
Thieriot, Johann Sebastian Bach and Georges 
Bizet.  Admission is free, but voluntary donations to help 
UCEF's mission of preventing homelessness will be 
appreciated. There is plenty of parking behind the 
church. 
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